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My perception is that our legal right to bear arms is being attacked to take pressure 

off the real problem makers. These circumstances are out of our control. Now more 

than ever our gun rights should be upheld to strengthen our country and safety. It is 

our right to be safe and protect each other.  Many people in our communities are not 

eating properly, families are being forced to feel inadequate financially and this bill 

will ensure that we cannot survive the big city expenses and dangers.  Stop making 

our neighborhoods a revolving door with a population that we cannot trust. Stop 

selling us out!  Who is that person that is hurting, miserable, scared, hungry and 

cold?  We do not know anymore. Our guns are not the problem.  I ask that you look 

deeper and address the real problems. We care, we want to help each other. 


